
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF INFORMATION MEETING 
 

Dear members and other interested parties 

As previously advised Yinhawangka Aboriginal Corporation (YAC) was placed under an initial period 
of Special Administration by the Office of the Registrar of Indigenous Corporations (ORIC) for 3 
months from 16th May 2019 – 16th August 2019. Mr Rob Brauer and Mr Michael Shanahan were 
appointed as the special administrators for the corporation during this period.  

The Registrar has extended the special administration period until 15 November 2019 and appointed 
me, Peter McQuoid from PDMConsultancy, as the new special administrator. I will be continuing to 
finalise the closure of the corporation’s medical service in Karratha and assist in getting the 
Paraburdoo office fully operational again prior to handing the corporation back to member control.  

There will be community information meetings held as an opportunity to meet with members and 
discuss the progress to date and immediate priorities over the next few months. 

The meetings will be at: 

- Karratha, Ibis Styles, Monday 16th September 2019, 9:30 – 12:00pm.  

 

- Paraburdoo, Lesser Hall – Shire of Ashburton, Monday 17th September 2019, 3:00pm – 
5:00pm 

A representative from the Office of the Registrar of Indigenous Corporations will be present at both 
meeting and happy to respond to any questions you have.   

Please note that sitting fees will not apply for this meeting if you choose to attend.  

Please call the YAC Office on 91895110 or email alyce.nehme@yinhawangka.com.au if you have any 
further queries. I look forward to seeing you there. 

Special administrator  

 
Peter McQuoid  
PDM Consultancy  
Phone: 07 3289 2596 or 0435 018 879  
Email: p.mcquoid@pdmc.net.au  

To find out more about special administrations visit oric.gov.au or call 1800 622 431 (not free from 
mobiles). 


